
 

 

DESIGN PUBLIC HEARING 
Armory Street Bridges over CSX
Springfield, MA 
What is happening? 

A Live Virtual Design Public Hearing will be hosted on the MassDOT website below to present the design 

for the proposed Armory Street over CSX Bridge Replacement project in Springfield, MA. 

How will this affect you? 

The proposed project consists of the replacement of two bridges – the bridge carrying Armory Street over 

the active CSX tracks and the bridge carrying Armory Street over the abandoned railroad.  The project 

limits are from the Genesee / Warwick Street intersection at the north to the Taylor Street intersection at 

the south. Within the project limits, the roadway will be reconstructed.  The new roadway will be wider 

than the existing roadway and will include a standard sidewalk on the east side and a shared-use path on 

the west side. The shared-use path will be approximately 13’-6” wide in order to accommodate 

pedestrians, bicyclists, wheelchairs and strollers. During construction, Armory Street will be reduced to one 

travel lane carrying traffic southbound.  Northbound traffic will be detoured during construction. 

When Attend 

February 01, 2022 www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings 
6:00 PM 

Please note this meeting will be recorded. Information will be available on the website starting on 

February 8, 2022. 

www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings

